
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 5, 2003 
 
 
VIA AIRBORNE EXPRESS 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Mr. Thomas M. Dorman 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission of Kentucky 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY  40602 
 

Re: Case No. 2003-00379 
 
Dear Mr. Dorman: 
 

Enclosed please find an original and four (4) copies of this letter from Broadview NP 
Acquisition Corp. (“Broadview”), in response to the data requests in the above-referenced Case.  
Broadview hereby notifies the Commission that the requested information does not apply to 
Broadview in the Commonwealth of Kentucky.  Broadview only provides services as a long 
distance reseller.  Broadview does not currently provide any local exchange services nor does 
Broadview have any loop, transport or switching facilities in the Commonwealth of Kentucky. 
 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, or if I may be of any further 
assistance, please contact me at (215) 293-8773. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Steven J. Bogdan 
Regulatory Manager 


